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Dear Year 10 Parent / Carer 
 
This week has been a busy one, and I just wanted to write to say thank you for your 
support both with the covid testing and during parent’s evening. 
 
Parent / Carer View 
As I mentioned before, after each parent consultation evening, we will be inviting you to 
give us feedback regarding your child’s experience at Warblington.  These questions 
are similar to those which Ofsted would ask during an inspection and gives us a chance 
to see your views and see what we are doing well and those areas we need to improve.  
There is a box at the end to put your contact details if you wish us to contact you in 
relation to any of the points you have raised. 
 
The link to the questionnaire is here: https://bit.ly/3rjDuUm and will be open until 12th 
March 2021. 
 
Covid Testing 
We know a very large percentage of you have taken up the offer and consented to your 
child testing themselves using the lateral flow testing in school.  If you haven’t done so 
already and want your child to be part of this, two links to the consent forms are below, 
as we know some of you have experienced problems accessing these.  Both forms are 
the same and you only need to fill in one.  If you have already done so, there is no need 
to fill in again. 
 
Form 1: https://bit.ly/3sR0sTe  
Form 2: https://bit.ly/2Op5dEA  
 
Once students have completed their three tests in school, they will be issued with a 
testing kit which they can do at home.  This should take them up until the Easter break, 
and we are hoping that the saliva testing will be in place for the beginning of the 
summer term. 
 
Once again, thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr M Hartnell 
Headteacher 
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